
 
 

Action Taken Report (ATR) on Faculty Feedback received during the AY 2019-20 

Department Stakeholder Feedback Received Action Taken 

Management Faculty 

 Many faculty expressed concern on the theory and 

application to be more balanced as per the feedback. 

Representation letter from the College 

has been given to the Vice Chancellor 

and Registrar of the Parent University 

with regard to concern on balanced 

courses of theory and practical 

applications 

 Few more optional papers could be introduced. Optional papers are introduced/ 

provided as per the guidelines of the 

Parent University 

 Required fresh stock of books in the library for 

recently emerged courses. 

Steps have been to add more books 

every year 

 Faculty wanted more flexibility in designing the 

new course syllabus. 

Since Regional College of 

Management is an Affiliated College, 

flexibility in designing the new course 

syllabus is limited and hence Faculty 

are encouraged to prepare syllabus for 

the value added courses offered to 

students. 

 


